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It was lovely to see so 
many of you this week at 
our parent consultations. I 
know that our teachers 
loved talking to you about 
your children, they are so 
incredibly proud of 
everything that has been 
achieved so far this term. 
We hope that you enjoyed 
looking at your children’s 
work and were impressed 
at the progress that has 
been made so far this 
year.

We hope that you can join us for our traditional Harvest 
celebrations next Friday. Each year group will take to the 
stage to sing a variety of harvest songs for us to come 
together as a school community to be thankful for what we 
have as well as share with our local community. We 
appreciate that this is a difficult time for so many, however 
we would really appreciate any donations of any non-
perishable items to donate to our local foodbank. We hope 
that we see as many of you there as possible, we know that 
seeing your children perform always brings a smile to our 
faces. 

Thank you as always for your continued support. Wishing you 
a lovely weekend.

Kaye



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3
Continue our 

glockenspiel learning 
in music

Being our messy 
Art lessons

A visitor to show us 
how to play new songs 
on the glockenspiel

Football fun! Harvest Festival!

Year 4 Poetry Monday PE Super Science

Live singing 
performance to 

watch!
Harvest Festival!

Year 5 PE Space! Gruesome Grammar! Maths Challenge! Harvest Festival!

Year 6 Performance poetry
Rehearsals for the 
Harvest Festival 

performance
PE!

Exploring 
electricity in 

Science!

Harvest Festival

Cosmonauts
Amazing

Art

Sensational
Science

PSHE Cooking Computing



Key Events for next week– KS1 and Shine
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception
Throwing and 
catching in PE

Outdoor learning-
making a scarecrow!

Challenge time in 
Jigsaw... will you be 
able to look after 

your cube?

Creating our own 
stories using the story 

mountain.

Harvest festival 
celebrations!

Year 1

What season are we 
in? 

Let's use creative 
arts to explore!

An Autumn hunt! Who 
can find the most 

conkers?

Fundamental skills in 
PE.

A musical visitor. Harvest Festival!

Year 2
Starting our new 

learning as artists.
Learning to draw a 

still life picture.

Creating our new 
characters for our 
next story writing.

Getting active in PE. Harvest Festival

Shine Splat art
Magical potion 

making!
Cooking - yummy 

biscuits
Outdoor learning-

spooky fun!
Harvest festival!



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week, we have been learning to 
'subitise with our eyes' in Maths. We are 
getting very good at recognising
arrangements up to 3 without having 
to count them. We have also been using 
five frames and die frames to support us 
with our learning. What budding 
mathematicans we are!
We are very excited to share our harvest 
song with all of our parents next week.

We have been busy squashing and 
squeezing just like our story A Squash and 
a Squeeze. We squashed the playdough 
and squeezed it and then rolled into balls 
to make pigs. We have also created a vet 
surgery in our role play area and have really 
enjoyed looking after all the pets, checking 
their temperatures and making sure they 
are well fed.



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week, we have started learning our new
Talk for Writing story and enjoyed an exciting
excavation dig to discover what the main
character is – a crocodile. We have enjoyed
drawing our own story maps and learning to
tell the story of The Crocodile Who Didn't
Like Water. We are looking forward to
exploring the story more next week. Well
done Year 2 on another fantastic week!

Lots of exciting learning for Year 1 using the 
iPads this week! As coders, we started off 
by giving and following instructions. We 
then continued to learn how to read codes, 
debug and create our own codes. Looks like 
we will have lots of computer scientists in 
the future! Well done, what a super week!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week, the children have really enjoyed 
our Music unit all about singing. They have 
learnt all about the importance of warming 
up their voices and how to do so, listened 
to and appraised a variety of music genres, 
and sang songs in unison and harmonies. 
They sounded great when they were 
learning their sea shanty so we can't wait 
for you all to hear them sing their harvest 
song in the Harvest Festival next week!

This week, the children have really enjoyed 
our Music unit and mastering the 
glockenspiel. We have heard many solos 
performances from the children, and we 
are very impressed. The children have also 
started writing their independent writes, 
these are coming along nicely. We are now 
preparing for the Harvest Festival next 
week!



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week, the children have been learning all 
about the solar system. To help us remember the 
order of the planets, we decided to write our very 
own mnemonics - this of course generated lots 
of laughter from both classes!
During the afternoons, we have also been very 
busy preparing for the Harvest Festival and 
our Year Group assembly. We already know that 
the children will rise to the challenge and be 
utterly brilliant; they always are! Happy weekend!

Year 6 had an amazing time at the beach at the 
beginning of the week! They spent the day at 
Fistral Beach emersed in a hook for our new 
text: Holes. The children were set the challenge 
of digging a hole deep enough to stand in and 
wide enough to lie down in. There was 
immense competition between the groups and 
some amazing holes were dug!
We even got to dip our toes in the sea as the 
sun was shining! What a brilliant day!



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

. This week we have all 
been working hard again, 
cooking UFO snacks, 
measured how far 
different planets are from 
the sun, using our senses 
to explore edible martian
soil and completing lots 
of practical tasks to 
support our learning.

Shine have enjoyed sensory time this week 
where we played with ooblec and made 
snowmen with snow foam. We also enjoyed 
cooking soup where we used our cutting skills 
to chop the vegetables into small pieces. We 
also took turns reading books to our class 
friend, Waffle the guinea pig. Her favourite was 
Paw Patrol!



Penelope Vowden

Ella Buckingham

Connor Doyle

Hunter Trivett

Freddie Camps

Willow Frost

Victor Wychowaniec

Will Down

Archie Blacklaw

Arwyn Sandon

Fabian Hilber

Jaxson Flashman

Jack Hawkey

Demi Pope

Jax Roberts

Hayden Howard

Amber Lawes

Speaking up for themselves
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Attendance weekly winners

Well done to 

In total there are 175 non-school days a year. This gives 
families the opportunity to:
- Spend time together
- Go on family visits and days out
- Go on holiday
- Go shopping
- Attend routine appointments.
Holidays will not be authorised.
Taking a holiday during term time seriously affects your 
attendance and in turn your attainment. Booking holidays 
during term time may result in a fixed penalty notice.

As always, if you have any questions or if you need 

some support with your child's attendance, please 
contact our Attendance Officer Helen Sowden

Direct Number: 01208 72773

Mobile Number: 07545431566
hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk

hg

Voyagers

Voyagers 

98.8%Constellations

98% Comets 

97.3%

mailto:hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk


06 (13.10.2023)



Friday 20th October Harvest Festival

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October Half Term

Monday 30th October INSET Day. No pupils in school

Tuesday 31st October – Thursday 9th

November
Year 6 Swimming lessons

Friday 3rd November Beacon Bonfire Celebrations

Monday 6th– Friday 10th November Ignite Wonder Community week

Tuesday 14th November Reception and Nursery Open Afternoons

Tuesday 14th November Choir Fest at Truro Cathedral

Wednesday 15th November Flu Immunisations for Rec – Y6

Friday 17th November Children in Need

Tuesday 21st November Year 3 and 4 Parents Meeting. Supporting your children 
with their Timetables

Friday 24th November Children to make Christmas tree decorations at home

Monday 27th November Last week for clubs

Friday 1st December Beacon Christmas tree light switch on
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Tuesday 5th December St Petroc's Bodmin Schools' Concert 6pm

Monday 11th December Nursery and Reception Christmas Production 2pm

Tuesday 12th December Nursery and Reception Christmas Production 9.30am

Tuesday 12th December Reception Open Afternoon

Tuesday 12th December KS2 Christmas Concert (Details to be confirmed)

Wednesday 13th December Parent & Child Christmas Craft Workshop

Thursday 14th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Production 2pm

Friday 15th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Production 9.30am

Monday 18th December Whole School Christmas Dinner

Monday 18th December Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term
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Tia CrockerBryonie-Rae Swiggs Ruby Kinahan



Emily LinJacob HoltenPolly Tourle
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Thank you to all our parents who have completed the medical 

needs form we sent out recently asking to update school on 

medical needs. If you have yet to complete, can we ask you to do 

so as soon as possible via the link below even if your child does 

not have any medical needs. There is the option of clicking no.

Medical Needs Form

06 (13.10.2023)

https://forms.office.com/e/iCGiTWLnkP
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Attendance Information



Attendance Information



A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your child 

during the school 
day, please call the 

main office before 
2:30pm to ensure the 
message is passed 

on.
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